
 

 

Aloha her many ocean athletes, 

 

unfortunately it has already become apparent, but we have tried to be optimistic. The situation and 

the associated limitations are relaxing, but it is not enough to implement our plans. 

 

With a heavy heart, we have to cancel and postpone the "Baltic Sea Festival" from 28.5.-30.5.2021 

Corona. While the openings and easing of restrictions are starting in a similar way to last year, there 

is no "go" from the authorities for events. 

Nevertheless, we do not give up this beautiful idea and offer you as the starter of the "First Baltic Sea 

Festival" to participate in our replacement date. Our plan is still this year, from 24.-26.9.2021. 

 

What's next: 

VERY IMPORTANT!!! VERY IMPORTANT!!! VERY IMPORTANT!!!  

The campsite is allowed to reopen, have you booked a fixed accommodation and 

do not want to come due to the non-competition!? Then cancel your 

accommodations until 12.05.2021, otherwise you will probably incur costs. 

VERY IMPORTANT!!! VERY IMPORTANT!!! VERY IMPORTANT!!! 

 

 

 

28.05.-30.05.2021 Holidays 

 

You still want to arrive because you are just looking forward to the Baltic Sea!? Then leave everything 

as you planned. Robert, me and a few others will still arrive and drive downwinds. ATTENTION, these 

are driven at your own risk and carried out without DLRG. But we will be watching each other. On the 

spot, we can consult and form appropriate groups.  

The campsite Grönwohld is looking forward to you in any case. If you are travelling, please take a 

certified Covid19 quick test, which is a condition of entry for Schleswig-Holstein. If you stay longer 

than three nights - you'll need to take a new test on the fourth day. A test site is located not far from 

the campsite. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

The replacement date 24.-26.09.2021 

We do not give up and we want to give all ocean sportsmen the opportunity to sail the Baltic Sea. 

All currently registered athletes can also participate in the new edition, or do not want to. You almost 

don't have to do!  

 

 

For participation: 

Send us an email to balticseafestival@web.de with the following content: name, first name; I'm 

there! I agree that my entry fee for the same "Baltic Sea Festival 2021" will remain with you. 

Those who have not paid for any reason will leave the second sentence and receive a new payment 

request. 

 

Who can no longer participate: 

Send us an e-mail to balticseafestival@web.de with the following content: name, first name, 

unfortunately I'm out! Please return my entry fee, IBAN, BIC (don't forget, otherwise we can't 

refund!) 

 

Please remember that the organization means a lot of effort. Therefore, we ask you for an answer by 

30.05.2021! After that we will re-write the "Baltic Sea Festival" for the remaining starting places. A 

launch spot is released with only one reply email. 

 

We wish you a lot of health and that the other competitions can all take place. For all the other 

organizers we would like to have a lot of perseverance. 

With sporty greetings and a friendly ALOHA 

Robert and Daniel 

 


